
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held by the Spring Lake Park City 

Council on December 18, 2023 at 7:00pm, or as soon thereafter as practical, at the Spring Lake 

Park City Hall, 1301 81st Avenue NE, for consideration of the City’s 2024 Fee Schedule. 

 

 A copy of the proposed fee schedule is available during regular business hours at Spring 

Lake Park City Hall and posted on the City of Spring Lake Park website (http://www.slpmn.org). 

 

 The public is invited to attend and to present oral and/or written comments for or against 

the proposed fee schedule. 

 

 

              

       Daniel R. Buchholtz, MMC 

       Administrator, Clerk/Treasurer 

 

 

 

Posted on November 27, 2023 

Published in the Blaine/SLP Life on December 1, 2023 

http://www.slpmn.org/

